
Reflective 9-1-1 Addressing Saves Lives!
Is your house number visible? 
You may think that the numbers 
are plenty visible, but try driving 
around at night in a neighborhood 
you are not familiar with and 
imagine that you were just called 
out at 3 a.m. to help someone 
having a heart attack or stroke. 
Quite simply, most of the 
numbers currently on houses 
are not adequately visible. Every 
Community Wildfire Protection 
Plan in Grand County has cited 
poor addressing as a critical 
problem for all areas. Visible 
address signs are not only 
important in wildfire situations, 
but medical emergencies and 
house fires as well. 

The Grand County Wildfire 
Council is making and selling 
uniform metal signs with green 
backgrounds and reflective 
numbers. You can purchase a sign 
online for your property at
www.bewildfireready.org. Talk 
to your neighbors and your 
homeowner associations about 
collectively purchasing signs to 
make your whole neighborhood 
safer. Questions? Email 
bewildfireready@gmail.com.

Grand County dispatchers and first responders are dedicated, well trained, and eager to help you should the 
need arise.  Help them to help you and your loved ones by knowing your address in the correct format and 

posting it inside and out.  In life or death medical emergencies or structure fires, every second counts, and the 
quicker we can find your home, the quicker we can mitigate the problem.

12” x 4” sign with house numbers only
(for homes located within town limits)

6” x 18” sign with county road number 
horizontal and house number vertical on 
the front and back (for homes located in 

unincorporated Grand County). Price includes 
sign only. Post and u-bolts not included.

$30

$20

Order yours today at:
www.bewildfireready.org
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